Baker, George F. May 20, 1902

Louis Hill to James J. Hill.

Encloses copy of letter from Geo. F. Baker,
dated May 16, 1902.

Porter, like Ordean wished to [join
Baker's firm][?], but have decided they cannot
break away from present connections.

The Deutsche Bank has asked Baker to
loan five million dollars for them. Baker
thinks it would be well to form a little pool
to protect Northern Securities. Hopes the
coal strike will end soon.
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